
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> 

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> 
Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 1/5/2016 8:52:19 AM
Subject: RE: Union County Clerk of Court

I called Martha about this yesterday.

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 5:11 PM
To: Philpott, Katie; Pisarik, Holly; Schimsa, Rebecca
Cc: Patel, Swati
Subject: Re: Union County Clerk of Court

Please see the email below. Any updates?

On Jan 4, 2016, at 1:47 PM, Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov> wrote:

Sen. Peeler just asked me about the Union County Clerk of Court - has the Governor made her 
appointment yet??

Thanks!
Martha
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